
Hi everyone!  As the reunion dates of June 21-22 
draw closer and closer, we hope you are making 
plans or have already made those plans to 
attend!  Along with the usual great food and 
special times to just "hang out" with all your 
wonderful cousins, we are also adding some new and 
exciting features to our 2019 edition of the Fuller 
reunion.  On Friday the 21st, we will be heading out 
to local cemeteries where many of our Fuller 
relatives are buried, to clean those old, dirty and 
hard-to-read headstones.  We will be teaching the 
proper way to clean those stones, plus spend some 
time just walking around and "getting to know" our 
deceased Fuller kinfolk.  Around lunchtime, we'll 
head back into Batesville to eat at Josie's (now 
called Best Dam Steakhouse).  Incidentally, you will 
be responsible for your own check!  Friday 
afternoon, several of us are going to return to the 
cemeteries, but if you would rather do something 
else, we would recommend heading to the Old 
Independence Regional Museum and looking at 
their exhibits and even take a stab at doing a little 
research while there!   
 
Saturday morning, the 22nd, we will meet at 



Ramsey Heights Baptist Church for our reunion 
program, potluck meal, and special raffle.  We are 
also going to give you the opportunity to make 
corrections and additions to our Fuller family tree 
that will be displayed for everyone to look 
over.  This year we will also have more displays 
than ever before, and we have added a sound 
system, so everyone will be able to hear our 
speakers.  And this is in addition to the special 
surprises we have in store for everyone at the 
reunion!  But remember, the primary reason we 
have our Fuller family reunions is to visit, share 
stories, and connect and reconnect with other 
Fuller cousins. 
 
Several of you have already returned your 
preregistration forms, and these will aid us greatly 
in speeding up the process of getting everyone 
past the first couple of tables!  If you haven't 
sent your form in yet, or have lost yours, I am 
attaching one to this email.  But, please know that 
you do NOT have to send this form to us in order 
to attend!  We want everyone to attend if at all 
possible!  If you have any questions, please let us 
know.  We want to do our very best to make this 



reunion an event that you will cherish 
forever!  Hope to see you June 21-22 in Batesville, 
Arkansas! 
 
Your cousin, 
Terry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Fuller reunion registration form

NAME________________________________________________________

ADDRESS_____________________________________________________

PHONE_______________________________________________________

EMAIL_______________________________________________________

Others in your home that will be attending:  ________________________   

______________________________________________________________  

Please check any line or lines you are descended from:  

Fred Fuller_______ 

Arie Lucy Fuller_____ 

Arley Fuller_______

Celia Fuller_______ 

Lydia Mae Fuller_____ 

Mary Fuller______ 

Nancy Rosetta Fuller_____ 

Mattie Fuller________ 

Thomas Jay Fuller_____ 

Other_________________  

Please return to:  Fuller Reunion 

     3320 Dallas st. 

     Fort Smith, AR 72903

     tdd0130@gmail.com 

Questions?, please call: 479-459-8697


